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Representative Lassa:

As I discussed with Josh, the proration language is unnecessary, so this draft deletes
that language.  I also added the phrase “to the extent feasible” on page 3, line 1, because
it seems unlikely that the same number of suburban (or rural) school districts will be
eligible for grants as urban school districts.  For example, I assume that if six urban
school districts, two rural school districts and one suburban school district are eligible
for grants, you would want all eligible school districts to receive grants, as opposed to
requiring DPI to award only one grant to each kind of school district.
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